
I just wanted to voice my opinion on the proposal for a sidewalk on on St. Anthony in 
Hazelden.  I am not in favour of it.  It seems like it will be a sidewalk from nowhere to 
nowhere, it doesn’t join any other sidewalk.  It is destructive to the area.  Has there 
been an engineering study on how this will effect drainage? 
 
Having a sidewalk on Hyde Park Road from Riverside to St. Anthony would make more 
sense.  Hyde Park is narrow, no curbs and in terrible shape. Hyde Park is busier, traffic 
uses Hyde Park and then splits to use 3 streets (St. Anthony, upper & lower Hampton) If 
walking out of the neighbourhood, most people use Hyde Park to walk up to the traffic 
lights.  The neighbourhood is not used by vehicles to cut through to any other area, it is 
hardly busier now then it was 20-30 years ago. Hazelden area goes nowhere so putting 
sidewalks in the area will not enhance the neighbourhood. 
 
It seems useless, destructive and costly to put a small section of sidewalk in a quiet 
neighbourhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
Janine Easton 
 


